
Due to the very recent AGM on April 18th, most officers have not submitted new 
reports for our April 26th Bridge Meeting as not much has happened in just over 
a week.  Please refer to those reports from the recent AGM listing.  


The one exception would be from Jude who has submitted a new financial 
update.


Officers and Committee Reports 
For the April 26, 2021 Executive Bridge Meeting --Respectfully submitted by Jude 


Gabriola Power Squadron Financial Report -March 2021

March  2021 Opening Balance 					 $3687.32

Expenses: (-)

Canada Post Box Rental 					 -$181.65

Total Expenses:(-) 						 -$181.65


Deposits: (+) 

Bohm Family donation for AGM award			 +$100.00

Total Deposits:(+) 						 +$100.00


April  2021  Opening Balance: 					 $3605.67

 


